DARTMOUTH POLICE DEPARTMENT

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Saturday, October 29, 2016

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dartmouth Police Investigate Shots Fired at Miller's Homeport

DARTMOUTH, MA - On Saturday, October 29, 2016 at approximately 2:00 a.m., Dartmouth Police responded to Miller's Homeport, located at 24 Cove Road, South Dartmouth regarding possible shots fired.

Upon arrival, no shooter was located, but shell casings were recovered.

At approximately 5:00 a.m., New Bedford Police responded to the 7-11 on West Rodney French Boulevard regarding a disturbance. 

As a result of their investigation, Brendan C. FURTADO, 24, of 33 Delmont St., South Dartmouth, was charged with disorderly conduct, carrying a firearm without a license, carrying a loaded firearm, possessing a firearm without an FID card and unarmed robbery. 

The firearm that NBPD located on FURTADO during his arrest was stolen out of a residential house break in Dartmouth in 2009, and it is believed that FURTADO might be connected to the earlier incident at Miller's Homeport. 

Dartmouth detectives continue to investigate the incident. 

Anyone with information about the incident is encouraged to contact Dartmouth Police Department Detective Sean MCGUIRE at (508) 910-1733.
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